

JENNIFER M. GRANHOLM

STATE OF MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY HEALTH LANSING

JANET OLSZEWSKI

May 29, 2008

Jody Marvin ProCPR 4650 Plainfield Ave, NE, Suite A Grand Rapids MI 49525

Dear Mr. Marvin:

Several of the health professional boards in the Department of Community Health, Bureau of Health Professions require CPR certification that meets the current American Heart Association requirements for application or renewal of a license. ProCPR has been reviewed and deemed to be an equivalent program sponsor for CPR certification. The CPR certification includes a didactic and practical training followed by a written examination and a practical evaluation of the individual to verify their level of competence. The course completion card issued to the individual will be considered verification of completion of the program. Our staff reserves the right to request verification of an individual's CPR certification directly from ProCPR if questions arise.

I trust that this letter will meet your needs. If you have any questions, please contact me at 517-335-7222, email me at rhramsd@michigan.gov or contact my secretary, Sue Insco at 517-373-6873.

Sincerely,

Rae Ramsdell, Director

Kai Kansdill

Licensing Division